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The Norwegian Family has now four Centers in three towns: Oslo, Bergen, and Trondheim. Our 

witnessing efforts in all the three towns are concentrated mainly on the University students, whom we try 

to meet on campus and in the dormitories. If the weather allows it (which is not always the case during 

the winter-season) we have also 3 days a week witnessing in the main shopping-areas of each town. 

 

In January we could publish The Divine Principle book in Norwegian and we have already sold quite a 

few copies. We have also the different chapters and some other articles on stencils, and these we usually 

give away or sell very cheap. 

 

Some of our leaflets we lay out regularly at the University or different other schools and it is often that we 

come into contact with people who have read those leaflets and remember them well. 

 

During the last four weeks we have also some advertisements in the different papers, especially to 

encourage the people to write for study-material and we got some response on these, even if it was not 

overwhelming. 

 

But these literature projects will most likely be long-range projects, so this is why we try to put most 

emphasis on the person to person witnessing. We have therefore also started to witness in some smaller 

towns, not too far from Oslo. Many of the people who live in these towns work or study in Oslo, so they 

have a possibility to come to our Centers here, and they have already made use of this possibility. 

 

We are confident that some of our many other plans will materialize soon and that we will reap a good 

harvest for Our Heavenly Father. 

 


